
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
‘Every student matters, every moment 

counts’ 

Virtual Open Evening  
 

 

 

On 30th September 2020, we will be offering all 

prospective families the opportunity to hear the Executive 

Headteacher and Headteacher’s presentation about the 

Wildern Academy Trust and Wildern School. 

 
The presentation will go LIVE at 7pm 

 
 

“An Outstanding School” - Ofsted 2012 
 

Please use the QR code below to access the presentation and 

information about the school or go to the website: Wildern.org 

 

 
 

For further information please contact wildern@wildern.org 

Wildern School, Wildern Lane, Hedge End, Southampton, SO30 4EJ 

Tel: 01489 783473 

mailto:wildern@wildern.org

